From: trad Mackay

Sent: 05 October 2021 12:34

To: PlanningPolicyConsultation
Subject: Local plan feedback

Hi there,

I’'m writing in regards to the local plan 2038. The main part that stood out to me was that housing needs to be more
affordable. | have tried to pass some ideas to the council regarding ‘tiny homes’ which could be a lot cheaper than most
homes but also designed to be eco friendly and economical for the occupant!

Would love to talk more about this

Many thanks
Brad Mackay





